

Suggested telegram to Dr. Montgomerie.

Some time back we made an offer to Lord Inchcape that we should send out a first class Ship Surveyor to India to superintend the repairs to the TAIREA and TAKLIWA the Surveyor to be sent entirely at the cost of the Society nothing to be debited to the British India. Lord Inchcape declined the offer. ~~We now learn that the shipbuilders are sending out two of their most important men and we think it advisable in view of this to again ask Lord Inchcape whether he would agree to accept our offer. Kindly if possible interview Lord Inchcape who we understand is at Glenapp and telegraph his decision.~~



© 2019

Lloyd's Register
Foundation

W288-0166